
 
 

 

Announcement 

 
Message from the CEO and Chairman of the IEEJ 

 
I am very proud to report that our Institute was recently ranked First in Asia and Third among all the 

Energy and Resource Policy Think Tanks in the world. The survey results for the Global Go To Think 

Tank Index, developed by the University of Pennsylvania, were released at the end of January. The 

Index is designed to identify and recognize centers of excellence in areas of public policy research. 

 

I am convinced that such achievement is primarily due to the unstinting support IEEJ receives from 

people like you.  Without you, the Institute would not be what it is today.  

 

The achievement is also attributable to the superb contributions and efforts from all our staff.  We 

will certainly continue to provide "high quality studies in energy and environment areas not only for 

Japan and Asia, but also for the World." 

 

Best regards, 

 

Masakazu Toyoda 

Chairman and CEO, IEEJ 

 

＜ University of Pennsylvania (January 22, 2015), 2014 Global Go To Think Tank Index Report, p.95＞ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://repository.upenn.edu/cgi/viewcontent.cgi?article=1008&context=think_tanks

  

IEEJ: February 2015 © IEEJ 2015

Contact: report@tky.ieej.or.jp 




